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From: KEVIN CHITTY [ ]
Sent: 13 February 2015 14:37
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Local Development Plan Strategic Growth Options Site Submission in Respect of 638

Rayleigh Road Hutton Brentwwood
Attachments: 638 Rayleigh Road Hutton Brentwood Essex.PNG; 638 Rayleigh Road Hutton

Brentwood.pdf

FAO: Jonathan Quilter

Good afternoon

The owner of the above-mentioned site, , recently discussed with you the possibility of
having her property taken into consideration as a residential development site under the Strategic Growth
Options exercise for the emerging Local Development Plan. She tells me that to do so you require some
basic details about the site and has asked me to provide them for you. Please find attached site plan and an
aerial overview of the site. Apologies for the slightly crude quality. If you require any other information
please do not hesitate to ask for it.

Many thanks for your consideration of this request,

Kind regards

Kevin Chitty
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